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MEMO

To: Honorable Mayor and City Council
Thru: Brad Corcoran, City Manager
From: Kelly K. Stultz, AICP, Director
Subject: Sign Request for First Presbyterian Church
Date: June 7, 2012

The City has received a request from First Presbyterian Church for a banner at the
intersection of Highway #14 adjacent to BB&T. They want to give notice of their summer
hours. The banner will go up after the City Council meeting and remain in place until
the end of August.

We recommend approval of the banner request.
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